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I encourage this development, it will bring many local jobs, it may have an impact on traffic in New Berrima but 
Moss Vale will have very little affect from this one facility. As far as the risk of Fire, many large facilities like the 
proposed have for many years had in built fire suppression and early detection systems, however this 
technology is improving by the day and a large facility is governed by many standards.  

The visual impacts on this development are no greater than the visual impact the 16 approved cloud storage 
sites with three metre high fences with containers and temporary buildings less than a kilometre away on 
Douglas road. 
 

 


